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GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Qil Conservation Division
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July 17, 2000
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nron Oil & Gas Company L 0(;9’9(@{ Up
P.0. Box 2267 gk
Midland, Texas 79702 %/4

Attention; Mr. Lee Roark

Re: Request for Extension of Implementation Period for Division Order SWD-684.
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Dear Mr. Roark:

My staff has reviewed your request to extend the implementation period on the above referenced
Division Order. Providing that all conditions contained in the order remain the same and there
are no new wells drilled in the area of review, the expiration date of the SWD-684 is hereby
extended to July 17, 2001.

In the event any drilling activity occurs in the subject area of review, Enron Oil & Gas Company
will notify the supervisor of the Artesia district office and the Division office. An administrative
review of the permit will be conducted, and the status of the permit will be determined.

All other provisions and conditions of SWD-684 and Division Rules 706 and 1120 shall remain
in full force and effect.

Sincerely,
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Lori Wrotenbery
Director
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cc: 0il Conservation Division - Artesia 4
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